
‭August, 2024‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭I hope this letter finds you well and that you’re enjoying the last days of summer! I’ve‬
‭had a wonderful time relaxing with my family and taking a trip to Fire Island, and I‬
‭can hardly believe the new school year is just around the corner.‬

‭I’m excited to welcome you to North Shore Middle School! I am thrilled to be your‬
‭child’s counselor throughout their middle school journey, and I’m here to support‬
‭their social, emotional, and academic growth. As you will soon see, we have an‬
‭amazing team of caring and supportive teachers and staff who genuinely want the‬
‭best for your child. Working together with you and our wonderful teachers, I’m‬
‭confident we can help your child flourish and become a well-rounded student.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me after August‬
‭26th at‬‭finningf@northshoreschools.org‬‭. Enjoy what’s‬‭left of summer!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Flavia Finning‬

‭6th Grade School Counselor‬
‭https://www.northshoreschools.org/guidance/msguidance-department.htm‬
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